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Reason for support/opposition:  Please summarise (in one paragraph) the key 
reason(s)  

The modification proposal seeks to align the UNC with the recently revised DSR 
Methodology, the revision having been sanctioned by Ofgem.  This proposal therefore 
essentially completes the change process. 

 

Self-Governance Statement: Please provide your views on the self-governance statement. 

Self-governance is appropriate since the proposed changes will not have a material 
impact on transporters, shippers, suppliers or consumers. 

 

Implementation: What lead-time do you wish to see prior to implementation and why? 

In line with self-governance timescales. 

 

Impacts and Costs: What analysis, development and ongoing costs would you face? 

None identified. 

 

Representation - Draft Modification Report 0591S  

DSR – Removal of 7 Day rolling profile functionality 

Responses invited by: 5pm on 11 August 2016 

To: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk 

Representative: Graham Jack 

Organisation:   British Gas Trading Limited 

Date of Representation: 11 August 2016 

Support or oppose 
implementation? 

Support 

Relevant Objective(s): c)  Positive 
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Legal Text:  Are you satisfied that the legal text will deliver the intent of the Solution? 

Yes. 

 

Are there any errors or omissions in this Modification Report that you think should 
be taken into account?  Include details of any impacts/costs to your organisation that are directly 

related to this. 

None identified. 

 

Please provide below any additional analysis or information to support your 
representation  

As things currently stand, implementation is required to give effect to a DSR 
methodology change already endorsed by Ofgem.  Although proposed changes to the 
DSR methodology were formally consulted on, we would welcome the Panel’s views on 
whether the governance of the UNC change process is, to some extent, being 
subordinated. 

 

 


